
 

 

 

 

Year 1 Excursion Rouse Hill House and Farm 

Tuesday 4th May 2021 

Dear Parent /Caregivers, 

On Tuesday 4th May, Year 1 students will be going on a trip back in time excursion to 

The Rouse Hill House and Farm. 

This will be a wonderful hand on experience that compliments our history unit learning that 
has been taking place throughout out erm 1 and Term 2 in History. 

Children will need to be at school at 8:45am ready to board the bus. Please meet under the 
bus shelter outside the office. The bus is expected back to school at 3pm. 

Please pack morning tea, lunch and drink in an excursion bag. 

Children are to wear their sports uniform on the day, must bring a hat and wear sunscreen. 

Cost of the excursion has been included in the term 2 invoice. Please return the permission 
note to the letterbox in the front office.  

 

Kind Regards 

Year 1 Teachers 

(PLEASE RETAIN THIS PART OF NOTE FOR YOUR  INFORMATION) 

 

Rouse Hill House and Farm Permission Note Tuesday 4th May 2021 

I give permission for my child ______________________ of class _____ to attend the 
excursion to the Rouse Hill House and Farm Tuesday 4th May 2021. I understand they will be 
travelling by bus. 

I have included payment with the term 2 invoice. 

 

Signed _______________________     Date ___________ 
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